

Shoreham Village School
Church Street
Shoreham
Sevenoaks
Kent
TN14 7SN
Headteacher
Mrs G Lovatt-Young
01959 522228
www.shorehamvillageschool.net
office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk

26th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Laura Trott's annual Christmas card competition

Our local MP, RT HON Laura Trott, has launched her Christmas Card competition for 2025. The competition invites all local children, up to 11-years-old, to create a design for her annual Christmas Card. Entries may be inspired by pupils' favourite local activities, places or stories during the festive season, and the winning entry will then be printed on the front of the Christmas Cards she sends out in December.

Once again, The Stag Theatre in Sevenoaks has kindly donated prizes for the winner and runners-up:

1st prize – A family ticket for four to see Aladdin at The Stag Theatre Sevenoaks 2nd prize – A family ticket for four to see a film at The Stag Cinema Sevenoaks 3rd prize – One adult and one child ticket to see a film at The Stag Cinema Sevenoaks

Attached is the entry form. Completed entries should either be posted to:

Laura Trott MP, House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA

Or they can be scanned and sent to laura.trott.mp@parliament.uk.

The deadline for taking part is Monday 3rd November.

Best wishes, Gillian Lovatt-Young















